
Traffic Rules for Student Safety

a. Morning Drop-off:
● Student drop-off can only be in front of the cafeteria doors.  Students should check in

each morning in the cafeteria.  No student may be dropped off at the main entrance to
the building.

● Please pull as far along the sidewalk as you can to maximize drop-off area
● Please do not let your child out of your car where he/she has to cross traffic
● Please wait in line and do not pass other cars on the right – be patient!
● Do not leave your car in a drop-off/pick-up zone to go into the building.  If you

need to leave your car then you must park it in a designated parking spot.

As more parents may be dropping their children off at school, please be extra patient in
adhering to these guidelines!

b. Visits to school after all buses have left and the school day has
begun
● Brief stop: you are welcome to parallel park in the designated spaces in the main

driveway closest to the school building
● Longer visit: please park in the front or side parking lots in any designated space

c. Afternoon Pickup:
● From 3:00 p.m. on do not park in the front main drive, even for a brief stop.  Buses

start to pull in shortly after 3:00 p.m.
● Student pickup is from the back of the fifth grade wing.  Drive SLOWLY along the

driveways and please be PATIENT!
● DO NOT come in the front door to pick up your child to avoid waiting in the car

line. Students will only be released to cars in the pick-up line.


